
 

 

 

 

 

Historic Preservation Commission 
Staff Report 
 

June 7, 2023 

 

SUBJECT: Discussion of Proposed Civic Center Park 
  

PROJECT PLANNER: Geoffrey Starns, AICP, LEED AP, Historic Preservation Suervisor 

 

 

The City has contracted with a landscape architect to design a playground, bathrooms, and restore the 

fountain in the Civic Center.  The consultants will present where they are in the process and what is to 

come.  This project is still very early in the design process. This is an opportunity to provide early feedback 

into the design process. 

 

ATTACHMENT 

 

1. Civic Center Plaza – New Playground and Amenities Presentation 


